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Welcome to the Key Stage One newsletter! If any parents has any questions please don’t hesitate to email 

us. Our enquiry email is ks1parents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

This week has been Theme week. Year 1 have been learning about Christopher Columbus and Neil 

Armstrong and Year 2 have been learning about Tocuaro village in Mexico and how they are famous for 

mask making. 

We were really lucky on Wednesday to have a real rocket at school and we all went outside to see it and talk 

about it. We also had the opportunity to see some frozen dried food that astronauts take with them, as well 

as touching an actual carbon fibre panel from a rocket and a meteorite that had fallen down to earth from 

space. It has also been World Book day this week and all the children looked fantastic dressed up as their 

favourite book character. Each class also produced some fantastic writing about their favourite books.    

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

App Downloads 

Please download the following apps 

Class Dojo App 

Studybugs App 

Group call – Xpressions App (all newsletters and 

parental letters will be uploaded to this app)  

 

 

 

 

 

  

Homework this week. 

Spellings - Spellings handed out today to be tested 

next Thursday.  

Homework – Year 1: Comprehension pg 16  

Maths pg 4 

Year 2: Comprehension pg 28 + 29  

Maths pg 3 +4 

Reading - Reading books will be handed out every 

night but please can books and reading records be 

brought back in every day. You don’t have to finish 

the book every night, little and often is best for our 

children. 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Everyone in KS1 is a star this 

week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. 

 Chair of governors Eddie Roberts can be contacted by email – chair@pikefold,manchester.sch.uk 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614  

 

 

 

Dates for the diary 

 

Open Evening – we will be having an open 

evening on Tuesday 6th March 4:00 – 5:30. 

 

KS1 Celebration Assembly: Friday 9th March 

The uniform shop will be open on a Monday every 

two weeks at 15:00 – 15:30 starting from 

26/2/2018 
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